
From: Wyatt, Aimee  

Sent: Tuesday, February 11, 2014 10:43 AM 
To: Bailey, James K; Chauncy, Steve C; Kessler, Susan; Koger, Adrienne B; Pelham, Andrew S; Shrader, 

Terry; Steele, Michael J; Stewart, Sonia; Wall, Michel; Wall, Robbin; Wilson, Clint Alan; Woodard, Ronald 
L 

Cc: Steele, Jay; Wilcox, Michelle; Henderson, Kelly; Cobb, Nicole; Changas, Paul; Stenson, Christine M; 

Ball, Steve 
Subject: course recovery 

Importance: High 

 
Dear Principals, 
 
As you are aware, we have students who have failed the fall semester of a course.  This puts them at a 
disadvantage for successfully completing the spring semester.  Michelle and I have discussed strategies 
to assist our students and have reached a solution.  For students who failed the first semester, you may 
remove them from the course and place them in an independent study course so that they can 
remediate the FALL semester of that course during the spring semester.  The student then has the 
following options to earn the Spring credit: 

 Enroll student in summer school at either McGavock or Glencliff.  We will be offering some 
courses with a certified mentor teacher and a TFA teacher. Your counselors will need to work 
with Nicole Cobb on this. 

 Enroll student in a SPRING semester course that is offered in fall 2014.  This may be tricky with 
some of your schedules; however, you could work out a teacher schedule where they teach the 
Spring course in the fall and have Independent study in the spring to take the next group of 
students needing recovery.   

 Enroll student in a virtual school course for either the summer or the fall semester. (This is not a 
viable choice for students who failed a course due to academic difficulty – please discuss this 
option with James Witty or Michelle Wilcox.) 

 
Regardless of the option you choose, you need to be aware that if the course is an EOC course, the 
student will test at the end of the Spring semester of the course.  Therefore, in all of these options, the 
student’s test score will count on NEXT year’s data and not this year’s data.  Also, if you are opting to do 
this, it must be done no later than Monday since we are already well into the semester. 
 
If you have questions, please call me at 429-0588.  Thank you. 
 
 

Dr. Aimee Wyatt 
Executive Lead Principal for Secondary 
Metropolitan Nashville Public Schools 
(615) 259-8708 
(615) 214-8651 fax 
 
 




